
 
 

HEALTHCARE QUALITY AND SAFETY BRANCH 

 

  

Phone: (860) 509-7400 • Fax: (860) 509-7543   

Telecommunications Relay Service 7-1-1 

410 Capitol Avenue, P.O. Box 340308 

Hartford, Connecticut  06134-0308 

www.ct.gov/dph 

Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer 

 

   

BLAST FAX 2020-95 

TO:    Nursing Home Administrators/Director of Nursing Services/MDS Coordinators 

 
FROM: Commissioner Deidre S. Gifford, MD, MPH 
 
CC:  Deputy Commissioner Heather Aaron, MPH, LNHA 

  Adelita Orefice, MPM, JD, CHC, Senior Advisor to the Commissioner 

Barbara Cass, RN., Branch Chief, Healthcare Quality and Safety Branch 

Donna Ortelle, Section Chief, Facility Licensing and Investigations Section 

 
DATE:             October 6, 2020 

SUBJECT:      Patient Driven Payment Model  

Pursuant to Center for Medicare and Medicaid (CMS) RAI Manual v 1.17 October 2019, the 

Department of Public Health, effective October 1, 2020, will implement the Patient Driven 

Payment Model (PDPM) for long term care nursing home providers. The state agency Resident 

Assessment Instrument (RAI) Coordinator will be conducting educational training in October 

2020 to assist with accuracy of coding for the process.  Should you have any questions please 

call Connie Greene (RAI Coordinator) at 860-509-7495 or connie.greene@ct.gov.  

An educational training session has been scheduled for October 9, 2020 1:30 PM EDT so, 

please register for Long Term Care Providers at:  

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/4656969814841141261 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 

webinar. 
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